
  

 P a g e  1 | 1 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

On Wednesday 6th March and Thursday 7th March we will be selling Mother's day gifts to the 

children during the school day. Gifts will be priced from 50p. If your child would like to buy a 

mother’s day gift, please send money in an envelope on the relevant day for them to visit 

the stall.  

KS2 will be visiting the stall on Wednesday 6th and EYFS/KS1 will be on Thursday 7th.  

On Friday 15th March there will be a non-uniform day in exchange for a chocolate donation. 

Please give your chocolate donations to your child's teacher on the day. This chocolate will 

be put towards the prizes for the Chocolate Bingo event.  

On Thursday 21st March we are holding our Easter Chocolate Bingo event starting at 

3:30pm. Tickets must be bought in advance and are first come first served due to limited 

spaces in the school hall. Tickets cost £3 per person. Children are welcome to attend with 

their adults but each person will need their own ticket.  

Refreshments will be on sale and we will also be having a raffle at the event.  

If you would like to attend please send your money into school along with the reply slip at 

the bottom of this letter. Tickets will then be issued to parents in the coming weeks.  

Thank you for your support 

St Wilfrid’s PTFA 

 

Chocolate bingo tickets 

Name............................................... 

Class............................................... 

Number of tickets required............................... 

 


